
Beekman Elementary School - Poughquag, New York 
--- 

Welcome to 2nd Grade 
School Supply List - 2018-2019 

 
Dear Families, 
We are looking forward to next year and all the fun and learning that will take place in 
2nd grade.  Below you will find a list of supplies for next year.  In mid-August you will 
receive a letter from the school informing you of your child’s teacher for 2018-19. 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 

● Two boxes of sharpened Ticonderoga pencils 
● Twenty-four crayons or colored pencils 
● One red plastic folder 
● One blue plastic folder 
● One marble composition notebook 
● One old adult t-shirt for art class 
● One sturdy pencil box 
● One pair of ear buds (We recommend that you purchase at a dollar store) 
● One healthy snack each day 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karen Chirinos 
Kim Paesano 
Kim Trahan 
Allison Twomey 
 


